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PrairieCat Administrative Council 
Brief 

June 6, 2025 
Membership update 

• Mills and Petrie went live as a Basic Online member on 5/19/25.  

• PrairieCat has 70 members who have signed up for the new Innovative Mobile App. We are 

working on gathering the signed IGAs for the Mobile App.  

• PrairieCat staff has a meeting set up with Innovative in mid-June that is our official Mobile 

App project kickoff meeting. Because we have 70 libraries signed up for the Mobile App and 

our original cost per library was based on 60 libraries, so the per library cost will likely go 

down.  

• PUG Day planning is well underway. Look for registration to open and the program schedule 

released in the next week or so. 

Administrative issues 

• The Council reviewed the results of the FY26 election.  

• The Council thanked Faulkner (DK) and Watson (HC) for serving six years on the 

Administrative Council. 

• The Council voted to approve the FY26 Administrative Council officers and check signers: 

Chair-Megan Gove (TF), Vice-Chair-Barbara Posinger (SA), Secretary-Kim Brozovich (RP), 

Treasurer-Beth Ryan (JO) 

• The Council appointed Ryan (JO) as the chair of the Finance Committee.  

• The Council appointed Gove (TF) as the representative for the RAILS Consortium 

Committee.  

• The Council voted to approve a 3% cost of living increase and 1% merit increase in salary for 

Coulter.  

 

Next meeting - Friday, July 11, 2025, at the Byron Public Library 
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